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18
th

 January 2019 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

We would like to invite the children from Maple Explorers, Maple Investigators, Elm and Willow  to a 

sleepover at school, which will have the theme of ‘Leonardo Da Vinci’, on Friday 8
th

 February 2019. The 

children will have a fun packed evening culminating in all of them ‘sleeping’ in the hall.  

During the evening the children will be: 

 Creating a pop-art Mona Lisa 

 Constructing and testing some of Da Vinci’s famous designs 

 Writing in mirror code 

 Creating a structure inspired by Da Vinci’s architectural designs 

 Listen to a bed time story 

For the evening the children can bring in a change of clothes, which must be warm as we will be going 

outside. Also please can they bring in a couple of snacks, which they can have once school has finished.  

For the evening meal, we will be contacting our local chip shop and order the children a meal from there 

e.g. sausage and chips or fish cake and chips. We will also give the children water, squash and hot 

chocolate just before we settle down to sleep. 

We would also like the children to bring the following in with them for the sleepover: 

 Sleeping bag or blanket 

 Roll mat 

 Pillow 

 Toothbrush and toothpaste 

 Pyjamas 

 Teddy bear (if they want) 

 

To cover the costs of this event we would appreciate a donation of £6 and that you collect your child 

promptly at 7.30am on Saturday 9
th

 February from the school hall. We will not be giving the children 

breakfast except a drink and a biscuit.  Please pay the £6 donation via Schoolsbuddy. 

If you have any concerns, please speak to your child’s teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mr Neary 
Leader of KS2 
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Key Stage Two Sleepover Friday 8
th

 February 2019 

I would like(Childs Name) ………………………………………………………… to attend the Key Stage Two Sleepover on 

Friday 8
th

 February and I will collect them at 7.30 am, the following morning.  

I have paid the voluntary donation of £6 on Schoolsbuddy to cover the cost of this experience.  

My child has the following food allergies…………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………. Date……………………………………………. 

 

 


